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ALUM POT AREA FIELD REPORT.
D.T. Richardson, A.R.I.C.

Three official and one un-official meet have been held in the area since the publication
of our May Newsletter.

The results of the investigations have been very rewarding and a considerable amount
of work has been carried out - surface surveys, underground surveys, water analyses
and water tracing.

Some twenty three water samples have been analysed and the results are extremely
interesting particularly when incorporated on a map showing both the underground
and surface water courses.

It is intended not to give a detailed report at this point because [30] we feel that a
series of disjointed accounts would not help to give the correct overall picture. Itis
hoped that by the time our next Newsletter is ready we will be in a position to give a
comprehensive report accompanied by surveys, maps and details of water analyses.

Finally may | add that we could do with a lot more assistance with this project -
there is a lot to do and there is no doubt at all that our efforts will be well
rewarded. We are prepared to introduce extra meets in order to assist the
completion of the work. Anyone interested should in the first place contact me.
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